
The repeal of HB6 is incomplete without a full repeal of the bailout for the Ohio Valley 
Electric Corporation (OVEC) coal plants--Kyger Creek in Ohio and Clifty Creek in 
Indiana. Ohioans should not be on the hook for AEP, Duke, and Dayton Power & Light’s 
bad bet on the OVEC plants. Ohioans shouldn’t be paying more each month to bail out 
two dirty, inefficient, expensive 1950s coal plants for the next decade. These plants 
should be retired, not bailed out. SB117 is the first step in that process. 
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